ASIA Metropolitan International School {ametis)
28, Jalan Raja DiHilir, &
30350, Inoh, Perak

Tel: 05— 2413141 ametis

Educating Forward

Our Ref : 08/16/045
7" Sept 2016

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Welcome back to all parents, learners and friends of AMETIS! We are also pleased to
welcome new learners and their parents to the school.

As we start our new academic year, please take note of the following:

1. IGCSE results

The IGCSE results were out last month. We are proud to announce that our first batch of
Year 11 learners have done well.
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The learners recorded 49.2% ‘A*&'A’, and 44% ‘B’ & ‘C’. This brings the total credits to
93.2%.The GPA for the individual subjects also shows a positive trend with an average GPA
of a ‘B’ and above.

Kuhan Rajeswaran is our top scorer with 6 ‘A*'s, 2 ‘A’s & 1 'B’ followed by Haritherran
Kesavan with 3 ‘A*'s and 4 ‘A’s.

We congratulate our learners and wish them well in their next journey.
To the teachers — a very big ‘Thank you’ for all the hard work, guidance and support given to
the children in recording this great results.



2. Course of study

Attached is the course of study for this term for your child. We hope this will help you
support your child’s learning at home.

3. Home-school partnership

We appreciate open communication between the school and home. If you have any
concerns or feedback, please do not hesitate to contact us. Parents may communicate with
the class teacher via the homework diary (for Primary school) or directly e-mail the teachers,
with a carbon copy (cc) to either agalya@ametis.edu.my or linda@ametis.edu.my. You may
also call me at 019-3883349 or the school office at 05-2413141.

4. Co-curricular programme for the term

The highlight of this term is our annual school production. This year, we plan to have a
Performing Arts Night with the theme of ‘The Rainforest’ to be held on 15" November. Alf
children will participate in the performances to showcase their talents. With numerous
public holidays this term, we are short of time for practices and rehearsals. As such, all co-
curricular sessions for this term will be used for practice and preparation towards this event.
Important: Please note that the Performing Arts Night has been brought forward to
Tuesday, 15" November 2016. This change has been made due to the fact that some
children may not be here in the last week of term.

5. After school pastoral care

The pastoral care sessions after school are designed to support learners and provide extra
time to catch up on work or complete homework. It is not a ‘child-minding’ service. We
stress that if your child is not staying back to do relevant work, he/she must be picked up
after school at 3.10 pm. For those staying back, it is also important that they are picked up
no later than 4.20 pm. Your support in keeping to the times is very important to ensure we
are able to continue to offer this free service for those who really need it.

Thank you.

Yours sincerely,

Agalya Devy Balaguru

Principal
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